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ROBIN HOWARD 

Email 

hpizza@triad.rr.com 

Docket 

W-1263 

Message 

I can understand a increase, but 114% seems excessive. In July 2023, the City of Winston-Salem increased their water 
and sewer rates 7%. The City of Greensboro increased their rates in July 2023 as well. The increase is 8.5%. 
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